
 

 

10 June 2024 
Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents' Society Inc 
fyi-request-26824-2aa418d6@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Dear Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents' Society Inc, 
 

I refer to your official information request dated 15 May 2024 for a copy of the results and data 

collected in relation to the Level of Service Survey 2023-2024. 

 

This information will soon be publicly available and will be released in the Annual Plan Report, in a 

separate report titled Level of Service Survey 2023-2024, release should be late September early 

October 2024.    

 

Council have decided to refuse your request under section 17(d) of the LGOIMA Act - that the 

information requested is or will soon be publicly available. 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact info@ruapehudc.govt.nz  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Pauline Welch 
EXECUTIVE MANAGER COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
 
pw:mf 
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